

Sent to BID Businesses on 16th June 2020

Reminder invitation and registration for The Junction BID AGM 18 June at 6-7pm

Following on from my invitation in The Junction Newsletter on 29 May, please find below a reminder invitation to The Junction BID Annual General Meeting on Thursday 18th June (6pm-7pm). If you would like to attend, please register in advance on the link below:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMpcOqtqD8qH92C4XCcLLI0brUDKMjmDB8N

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.

-ends-

If you are a Clapham Junction BID business and you have missed any of these communications, or for more information – please contact Roz Lloyd-Williams, The Executive BID Director, The Junction BID Tel: 07522 812299 email: roz.lloyd-williams@thejunctionbid.co.uk